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DIVISION ADVISORY NO. 023 | s. 2022
February 16, 2022

In reference to Advisory No. 007, s. 2022 regarding the Call for Applications for the SEAMEO
Schools’ Network, dated February 11, 2022, this Advisory is issued for the information of all the

Public Schools Disfrict Supervisors, Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads,

Teaching and Non-Teaching Personnel and all others concerned.

CALL FOR APPLICATIONS FOR THE SEAMEO SCHOOLS’ NETWORK

The SEAMEO announced the call for applications for the SEAMEO Schools’ Network,
inviting all public and private educational institutions at all levels to apply. The said project aims to serve

as a network of sharing and development platform among educational institutions.
Interested applicants may see the attached document for other pertinent information in refation

to the said call for applications.

Application to the said project should be voluntary, and related cost which may be incurred by

the applicants shall be on personal expense or sourced from a legitimate local government unit
donor. They are also reminded to strictly observe Time-On-Task Policy, and strict compliance to
No Disruption of Classes Policy of the Department as stipulated in DepEd Order No. 09, s. 2005.

Interested schools are further advised to submit a letter informing the Schools Division Office through

the Human Resource Development (HRD) Section regarding their participation to the said project.
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Please be guided accordingly.

Assistant Schools Division S

ELIAS A. ALICAYA JR., EdD
i ivisi @tendent

Officer-In-Charge

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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DEPEDQUEZON-TM-SDS-04-011-003

“Creating Possibilities, inspiring Innovations”
Address: Sitio Fori, Brgy. Talipan, Pagbilao, Quezon

Email Address: quezon@deped.gov.ph
Website: www . depedquezon.com.ph

Trurkline #: (042) 784-0366, (042) 784-0164, (042) 784-0391, (042) 784-0321
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Advisory No. 007, s. 2022
February 11, 2022
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
This advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

CALL FOR APPLICATIONS FOR THE SEAMEO SCHOOLS’ NETWORK

In celebration of its 55th anniversary, the Southeast Asian Ministers of Education
Organization (SEAMEO) Secretariat initiated a project titled “SEAMEO Schools’ Network
2020.”

This Project aims to serve as a Network of Sharing and Development platform
among public and private educational institutions at all levels in the Southeast Asian
countries (i.e., Brunei Darussalam, Cambodia, Indonesia, Lao PDR, Malaysia, Myanmar,
the Philippines, Singapore, Thailand, Timor-Leste, and Vietnam).

Public and private educational institutions of SEAMEO Member Countries at all
levels consisting of kindergartens, primary schools, secondary schools, technical and
vocational schools/colleges/institutions, polytechnics, universities, special needs
education centers, and non-formal education centers are invited to apply.

Interested institutions can apply online at link.seameo.org/schoolnetworkreg.
The membership fee for being a member of SEAMEO Schools’ Network is free-of-charge.

Other information about the SEAMEOQO Schools’ Network 2020 is available at
http: / /link.seameo.org/schoolnetwork.

For more information, contact:

Ms. Pitchayawadi Arreenich

Project Coordinator

SEAMEO Secretariat

Telephone Number: (+66) 2 391 0144
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